

## ARCHDIOCESE OF BALTIMORE

320 CATHEDRAL STREET · BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21201 · 410-547-5437 · FAX: 410-547-8234

June 15, 2015

Mr. Rateb Y. Rabie, KCHS President/CEO Holy Land Christian Ecumenical Foundation, Inc. 6935 Wisconsin Avenue, Suite 518 Bethesda, MD 20815

Dear Mr. Rabie,

On the occasion of the 17th International Conference & Awards Banquet of the Holy Land Christian Ecumenical Foundation, Inc., I am once again delighted to send my warmest greetings to all those participating in the events of this Conference.

It is a pleasure to serve as a member of the Honorary Committee for this 17<sup>th</sup> International Conference. I am grateful for this opportunity.

Your continued commitment to supporting all Christians in the Holy Land and to encourage them in their own outreach to Christians around the world is to be lauded. As you continue to promote peace, justice, and reconciliation in the Holy Land, please be assured of my prayers. I ask that the Lord bless you with much success.

With every best wish, I remain

Faithfully in Christ,

Most Reverend William E. Lori

+ Stilliam & Love

Archbishop of Baltimore